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OVERVIEW:  Section 7.71 of S.L. 2023-134 allows nonprofit organizations with over 10 years of 

experience in providing research-based child sexual abuse prevention curriculum to provide training 

to school personnel on child sexual abuse and sex trafficking as required by law.  These organizations 

would be in addition to other entities such as local nongovernmental organizations and local law 

enforcement officers.  

This section became effective July 1, 2023. 


